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Please come and learn more about Guardians Youth Lacrosse (for boys and girls) on Tuesday 

February 13, 2018 at the Major Edwards School Gymnasium from 

6:00-7:00pm 

Meet some of the board members, coaches, and a few current players! 

Try it out, toss a ball around, and find out why lacrosse is the fastest growing sport in the country! 

Learn about: 
The goals and mission of Guardians Youth Lacrosse 

The registration process and payment processes 
See the free equipment from the Bill Belichick Foundation for new to program U9/U11 boys 

Our inaugural Fiddle Stix Program 
 

Registrations end soon! 
Register at www.guardiansyouthlax.com .  Space is limited! 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions, please contact us at guardiansyouthlax@gmail.com 

Guardians Youth Lacrosse is not for profit 

http://www.guardiansyouthlax.com/

